83/08 - FEEDBACK FROM WORKING GROUP / REPRESENTATIVES: The Chair
welcomed Councillor Grange who reported on the work of the Joint Flooding Task
Group at North Yorkshire County Council. Councillor Grange informed Members of
meetings and site visits that had been undertaken and explained that several further
meetings had been scheduled. It was agreed that the Commission would receive the
final report of the Task Group and that the Civil Contingencies Officer, be requested to
attend a Commission meeting to provide details of the plans in place to deal with
flooding in the Harrogate District.

Councillor Reg Marsh gave a brief update on progress of the Car Parking Working
Group and reported that the next meeting had been scheduled for 27 April 2009.
Councillor Marsh reported that a great deal of research had been undertaken on parking
issues in the District and that the Working Group was now coming to its conclusions for
the final report.

(6.47 pm - 7.00 pm)



